
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF LEE TOWNSHIP 

           PLANNING COMMISSION, WHICH TOOK PLACE ON TUESDAY,  

JULY 1, 2014 

 7:00 P.M., LEE TOWNSHIP HALL, MIDLAND, MICHIGAN 

 

PRESENT: Planning Commissioners- Tom York, Linda Taylor, Mari Spraull, Mike Spitnale and 

Laura Dawson 

 

ABSENT:  None 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  None 

 

       Open Time:    Mari Spraull called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm 

       Minutes:    Tom York made a motion to approve the minutes from June 18, 2014. 

                          Laura Dawson seconded the motion. All in favor. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE:   None 

 

TOPIC OF DISCUSSION:    Old Business:  The rough draft of the Master Plan was compared           

 to the copies of each Planning Commissioners, a few changes were made.  Mari Spraull                                                          

 will make the updates and retype.                                                                    

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:   A Planning Commission member brought up the topic of where a Feather 

Flag would fall under the current Zoning Ordinances. We determined that it would be considered a 

temporary “sign/banner”. 

 

The following is  from the Lee Township Zoning Ordinance: 

Page 72 under Signs “C” 

TEMPORARY/PORTABLE SIGNS. Portable or temporary signs are allowed 4 times each year per 

parcel for a maximum of 30 days each time the sign is displayed. This time period may run 

consecutively.  

 

At a future Planning meeting, a permit needs to be created so the time duration can be documented for 

any Township resident whom wishes to have a Feather Flag for their wares etc. 

 

TOPIC OF DISCUSSION:     New Business:  Tom York will contact GIS about all of the Maps for the 

Master Plan and report back at the next meeting. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  None  

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Linda Taylor made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mike Spitnale seconded the 

motion. Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm 

 

 

Submitted by Laura Dawson 

 

Planning Commission Secretary 


